
From: D. S. < >  
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 5:28 PM 
To: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Vermont public records request dated 4/21/20 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Charity,  
 
Please review the statements made by the Vermont Attorney General, through you and others of w his 
staff, regarding his statements. 
 
I am not the records officer for the Vermont Attorney General, and do not provide clerical or 
administrative services to him. 
 
Thank you, 
 
David Shaddy, RN  

Sent from my iPhone 
 




